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Madame President,
My delegation welcomes the delegation of the Republic of Liberia to this UPR process and thanks them for their national report.    
We appreciate Liberia’s efforts in implementing the recommendations made by states during the last cycle of UPR. We welcome the launch of the Pro-poor Agenda for Prosperity and Development, as well as the measures providing health care services for Ebola survivors.  
In the spirit of constructive engagement, Myanmar would like to make the following recommendations;
1. Continue measures to reduce poverty in accordance with its national plans in order to lift the standard of living of the people living below the poverty line.
2.	Enhance measures to eliminate early and forced marriages of girls and ensure that effective legal measures are enforced in this regard.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]3.	Address challenges that hinder women’s access to health care services in order to reduce maternal mortality rate. 
We wish Liberia a successful review. 
I thank you, Madame President.

